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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronnie Bolling 

< ronmanbol ling@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 2:12 PM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!} that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Ronnie Bolling 

411 Walnut St Pmb 16 Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-3443 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

picchetti707@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gloria Picchetti < picchetti707 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 2:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Gloria Picchetti 
3920 N Clark St Chicago, IL 60613-2650 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

wtnikla@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Annett Strahan 
<wtnikla@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, August 4, 2021 2:00 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer and fan, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. Between the job crisis and tje 

virus getting worse - no way please? Instead lower the rates to 1.50 per day and solar together subscribers 1.50 per day 

and increase our solat panels to 50 instead of what is with extra fees? Prayers to the covid-19 victims in Florida and 

further .. @@V 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Annett Strahan 
2205 Crystal Dr Fort Myers, FL 33907-4009 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

brkrasen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Krasen 

< brkrasen@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :56 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Krasen 
566 Blenheim Rd Columbus, OH 43214-3264 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

stacia055@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stacia Haley <stacia0SS 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:53 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Stacia Haley 
3102 S Brandon St Seattle, WA 98108-3070 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

linda.halderman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Halderman 

< linda. halderma n@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

As the "sunshine" state, FPL should be investing in solar power and wind power for use now and in the future instead of 

using fossile fuels which harm our environment. Now is the time to make these changes. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Halderman 
3527 N Village Ct Sarasota, FL 34231-8243 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

maxibemis@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gay Goden 

< maxibemis@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :45 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Gay Gaden 
18951 Abby Ave Euclid, OH 44119-1732 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

johnder456@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Dervin <johnder456 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
John Dervin 
3638 Craigsher Dr Apopka, FL 32712-5839 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

silveycpa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Silvey 

< silveycpa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :37 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!} that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Silvey 
9263 78th Pl Seminole, FL 33777-4013 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

mhaas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Margaret Haas 

< mhaas@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of m"inutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Haas 
7122 Pine Valley St Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202-4069 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

batride71@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Larry Van Gelder < batride71 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:36 PM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency- at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Van Gelder 
9600 Oak St NE Saint Petersburg, FL 33702-2610 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

cath9977@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathleen Hutchins <cath9977 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:32 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Hutchins 
537 17th Ave NW New Brighton, MN 55112-6514 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

paulaymorgan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paula Morgan 

< paulaymorgan@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Paula Morgan 
1595 Eagle Wind Ter Winter Springs, FL 32708-0013 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

denformation@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of D H 

< denformation@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :24 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
DH 

30000 Orange Ave Fort Pierce, FL 34945-4305 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Eisenhower 

< sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :24 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Eisenhower 
7628 Fieldstone Ranch Sq Vero Beach, FL 32967-2948 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

moodyseaz1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of N Coyle < moodyseaz1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :22 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!} that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
N Coyle 
PO Box 1117 Jensen Beach, FL 34958-1117 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

reynolds5677@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doug Reynolds <reynolds5677 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :22 PM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Doug Reynolds 
5677 Nebo Country Dr Martinsville, IN 46151-6056 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

paul33436@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Horne <paul33436 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:22 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Horne 
8546 Crown Dr Boynton Beach, FL 33436-7507 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

sallyasmall@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sally Small 

< sal lyasmall@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :22 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Small 
802 N Layman Ave Indianapolis, IN 46219-4420 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

beastybren@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brenda James 

< beastybren@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :21 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient . 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Brenda James 
1915 19th Ave Vero Beach, FL 32960-3539 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

chester.andrews@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carmen Andrews 

<chester.and rews@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Carmen Andrews 
900 SW 128th Ave Pembroke Pines, FL 33027-1989 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

ken9742@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kenneth Eberly <ken9742 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :18 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Eberly 
9942 SW 75Th Street Rd Ocala, FL 34481-2616 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

randyd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randy Dunton 

< randyd@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As a citizen of the USA, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

The most cost effective energy is solar these days, yet Florida (the sunny state) lags far behind in solar deployments. 

Florida is likely to bear most of the impact of the climate crisis yet it is doing very little to stop the crisis. It is time for 

change. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Randy Dunton 
16026 S 14th Dr Phoenix, AZ 85045-0613 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

cloudspin11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of LAWRENCE LINTNER <cloudspin11 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :16 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
LAWRENCE LINTNER 
3754 SE 6th Ave Cape Coral, FL 33904-5203 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

mash.mojo88@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Denise Hosta < mash.mojo88 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :16 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" {over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Denise Hosta 
12011 Rock Brook Run Fort Myers, FL 33913-6803 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

matthewtarpley@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matthew Tarpley 

< matthewta rpley@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1 :12 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Tarpley 
100 Woodlawn Park Dr Mcdonough, GA 30253-3389 
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